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As an owner of a home just north of Copper World, I'd like you all to push back and reject the
proposed air-pollution permit for the Copper World mine. In the draft that is currently filed, the
proposed permit does barely anything to ensure the mine protects our air or environment. At a
minimum you must require the Copper World mine to obtain a Class I permit. A Class I permit is
necessary so that the mine is *always* accountable for limiting its air pollution and protecting the
environment. On windy days, and even with the wind barely blowing, the trucks up and down the
road to that mine spew dust all over, including to our subdivision (Entrada) and the subdivisions and
homes east and west of us. From what I have been reading, if enough of us complain, they "fix" the
problem for a while, only to shut us up, they get a slap on the hand with a minimal fine, and go right
back to doing it again. This is unacceptable and should have no exceptions. And our subdivision is
also pushing to stop other permits, since there was white material coming down our washes and
dogs have been getting sick and dying. That company doesn't give a crap about us as far as I can
tell. They will continue to do what they do until "We, the People" can seem to get the point across.
I'm sure I speak for all of the homeowners here when I say "We won't stop until you do".


